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The Printer Working Group
c/o The IEEE Industry Standards and Technology Organization

445 Hoes Lane

Piscataway, NJ 08854 USA

http://www.pwg.org
November 20, 2009
JTC1/SC28 Liaison

January 27, 2010
Mr. Motokuni Sugiyama

Secretariat - ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 28

Dear Mr. Sugiyama

The Printer Working Group (PWG) was established in 1993, and we are chartered to make printers, multi-function devices, and the applications and operating systems supporting them work together better. The PWG membership includes international representation from major vendors in the Printing and Imaging industry. We believe that we can provide useful expertise in areas of mutual interest with the goals of the standards efforts of JTC 1/SC 28. Toward this goal, the Printer Working Group seeks the opportunity to contribute to the work within SC 28. 

The PWG cordially seeks Liaison status and requests that SC 28 indicate the appropriate liaison category.  We look forward to this as an important means of improving the synergy and interoperability of the products and technology that are used across various imaging and printing markets. 

The PWG has nominated Mr. Pete Zehler as the PWG Liaison to JTC 1/SC 28. As chair of the Multifunction Device Working Group, Mr. Zehler can provide to JTC 1/SC 28 an important linkage between the critical imaging and printing related standards projects in SC 28 and the world wide print and imaging community. 

The PWG respectfully requests JTC 1/SC 28 consideration of this matter. If you have any questions about the work of the PWG, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Lee Farrell <Lee.Farrell@cda.canon.com>

Chair of IEEE-ISTO Printer Working Group 
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